
	
	
	
	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
Welcome	to	Academy	at	the	Lakes!	I	look	forward	to	meeting	you	and	your	family.	Prior	to	
starting	their	first	day	of	school,	the	State	of	Florida	requires	that	schools	have	3	forms	on	file	
for	your	child:	

• Florida	Certification	of	Immunization	(Form	680)	
• School	Entry	Health	Exam	(Form	DH-3040)	
• Birth	Certificate	

Both	forms,	Form	680	and	DH-3040,	are	obtained	by	a	medical	provider		
	
These	forms	may	be	given	to	me	(office	is	located	on	Lower	Division),	to	any	of	the	Division	
Administrative	Assistants,	or	you	can	email	them	to	me	at	nurse@academyatthelakes.org.	
	
If	you	are	new	to	the	State	of	Florida,	and	do	not	have	a	primary	care	physician,	the	Pasco	
County	Health	Department,	local	urgent	cares	and	pharmacies	(CVS,	Walgreens)	provide	school	
physicals	and	immunizations,	along	with	providing	you	the	forms.	
	
Should	you	have	any	questions	and/or	concerns,	please	email	me	or	call	813-948-7600	ext.	377.	
	
Getta	O’Neill,	RN	
School	Nurse	
	


